
Responsible Offshore Science Alliance (ROSA) Seeking 
Advisory Council Applications 
The Responsible Offshore Science Alliance (ROSA) is seeking applications from recreational and 
commercial fishermen to join its Advisory Council, which provides substantive direction and strategic 
guidance to the alliance. The deadline for applications is July 15, 2020. 

ROSA is a nonprofit organization that seeks to advance regional research and monitoring of fisheries and 
offshore wind interactions through collaboration and cooperation. ROSA’s work currently concentrates 
on the waters from Maine to North Carolina.  

The background information and applications are linked below and can be found at 
https://www.rosascience.org/. The deadline for applications is July 15, 2020. 

• Background Information for Commercial Fishermen 

• Application for Commercial Fishermen 

• Background Information for Recreational Fishermen 

• Application for Recreational Fishermen 

 

https://www.rosascience.org/
https://www.rosascience.org/
https://www.mafmc.org/s/ROSA-AdvisoryCouncil-Commercial-Background.pdf
https://www.mafmc.org/s/ROSACouncilCFApplication.docx
https://www.mafmc.org/s/ROSA-AdvisoryCouncil-Recreational-Background.pdf
https://www.mafmc.org/s/ROSACouncilRFApplication.docx

